
Reception Flip Learning for 1st week back from lockdown. 

Assalamu’alaykum Dear Reception Parents/Carers,   

This spring term our Topic is Fairy Tales. During the first week we will be 

exploring the narrative of Jack and the Beanstalk. Please note that practising the 

flip learning questions will support your child during their assessment next 

week.  

Watch this story with your child on youtube. Talk to your child about what 

happens in the story then answer the questions, writing in short sentences.    

            https://youtu.be/lV_D5lswYW4 

1. What was the boy called?  

2. What animal did Jack and his mother have?  

3. What did jack get for the cow?  

 

4. How did jack’s mother feel when jack came home? What had 

grown the next morning?  

5. Why did the giant chase Jack? 

 

Also, in the first week back from National Lockdown your child will be 

assessed in Phase 2/3 Phonics. Please practise the letter sounds and 

blending the sounds to make words. Watch the videos and make 

learning phonics fun and enjoyable 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/vMEvxTGvi4c 

 

JazakAllah khairun for your support 

https://youtu.be/lV_D5lswYW4
https://youtu.be/vMEvxTGvi4c

